At last week’s SGA meeting, Director of Student Activities Ginger Taylor, Dr. Annette Citzler, and Dr. Lorne Davis listen to Sophomore Senator Paul Riser as the members of SGA discussed items such as student concerns, improving Bulldog TV, and planning for allocations to campus organizations. SGA meets tonight, and every Tuesday, at 7:30 p.m. in the ASC.  The meetings are open to the campus community.
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News

Hispanic Heritage Month is here, and TLU has planned several events for students, faculty, staff, and the Seguin community to recognize and celebrate Hispanic heritage.  The month-long celebration begins with a Diez y Seis celebration tonight at Hein Dining Hall from 4:30-7:30 p.m. with authentic food and fun. Hein will close from 3- 4:30 p.m. pm to prepare. At sundown, MASA will present a recreation of the 1810 “Call for Independence” by Father Miguel Hidalgo y Costilla on the chapel lawn.  Everyone is invited, and refreshments will be served.   

Jenzabar – Anyone interested in an overview of the Jenzabar EX implementation is invited to Dunne Conference Center tomorrow, Sept. 17, 8:30-10 a.m. Gus Ortiz, principal consultant will be the facilitator.  Agenda topics include a client introduction of the Jenzabar project and an introduction to Jenzabar and Jenzabar software; an overview of the Jenzabar implementation methodology, phases, and sequence; and preparing for the implementation.  For more information, contact Bill Senter at ext. 6550.
Chemistry seminars – The chemistry department will present three research seminars this Friday at 2 p.m. in Moody Science 303.  The students Kyle Leach, Thao-Phuong C. Nguyen, and Sarah Posey and Amy Lowry (co-presenters) will be presenting their summer research projects.  Everyone is invited to attend the seminar. 
Professional activities

Dr. John Sieben, dean of the College of Arts and Sciences and professor of mathematics and computer science, and Dr. Reza Abbasian, professor of mathematics and computer science and department chair, will be attending an Executive Committee Planning Meeting for the Texas Section of the Mathematical Association of America (MAA) annual conference this Friday and Saturday. The annual conference will be held in Denton in April 2009.   Beginning in 2008, Dr. Abbasian is serving a three-year term as the secretary/treasurer, and Dr. Sieben is vice chair serving the same term.

Athletics

TLU senior defender Kristen Broussard has been named the ASC Defensive Player of the Week for women’s soccer. Broussard, a four-year starter for the Bulldogs, guided a TLU defensive unit that did not allow a shot to be taken in a 6-0 ASC win Thursday over Schreiner. She also was able to get off five shots from her position and registered a goal for the Bulldogs in the 81st minute. 

The Bulldogs continue ASC play this Friday with a 2 p.m. match at Mary Hardin-Baylor in Belton.  TLU holds a 3-1 overall mark with a 1-0 record in ASC play.

Miscellaneous
Flu Shots – The TLU health center continues to offer $10 flu shots to students and employees.  Click here to learn more about flu shots. http://www.cdc.gov/FLU/about/qa/flushot.htm
